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· Building work is progressing with the new room expected to be ready before mid-term and all other works to be completed after mid-term.
· A letter is to be sent to the Dept. of Ed to request draw down of 70% of the building grant.
· Planning permission has been granted for the car park with the BOM to explore funding streams so that construction can commence as soon as possible.
· Support is to be sought from various political representatives to aid in the securing of finance to construct the car park. 
· BOM Report and Financial Statements for the school year 2017 were completed by O’Sullivan & Lawlor Chartered Accountants and were presented to the BOM at the meeting and were certified as correct.
· It was agreed to upgrade the schools subscription to Aladdin to include the Aladdin App as soon as is practicable.
· A vacancy has occurred on the BOM with this to be filled as soon as possible. 
· Taekwondo is to begin with pupils for the new 5 weeks until Halloween this is to be paid for by the PA. 
· Staff are continuing to re-engage with SSE 
· Mary Culhane is the school’s inspector for the coming year.

